
University Committee on International Affairs (UCIA) 
Minutes 

April 23, 2018 
526 Prices Fork Road Blacksburg, Room 121 A 

 
Attendance: 
Latanya Walker, David Clubb, Debra Stoudt. Theresa Johansson, Amer Hilal, Don Back, Van Crowder, Judy Taylor, 
Jenene Belcher, Guru Ghosh, Gene Ball, Ian Leuschner, David Brady, Patricia Hughes 
 
1. Welcome and Introductions: 
Ian Leuschner, chair welcomed everyone. Introductions were made. 
 
2. The immigration services fee was discussed. This $275.00 fee (per semester), will come before the BOV and 

will begin in the Fall semester. 
 

3. Tom Thompson will assume the position of chair for 2018-2019 
 

4. International student enrollment for Graduate and Undergraduate students seems to be on target. 
 

5. Ian reported that the Green Card processing by ISS is changing. ISS is going to bow out but will finish those 
applications that are in process. 
 

6. Update on the International Street Fair: 
David reported that there were 5 food trucks in attendance and that the lines were long. 
The stage and performances worked well. 
 

7. Misc: 
David Brady, Director, Export & Secure Research Compliance announced that he will retire in September and 
that Mike Kendrick will replace him. 

 
 
There being no further business the meeting  was adjourned. 
 
Patricia S. Hughes 
Recording Secretary 
 

 
 
 


